The Newburg United School Board met in special session on March 26, 2021. President Scott Hunskor called the meeting to order at 7:00 am. Present: Nathan Boll, TJ Streich, Lloyd Sund, Sommer Zimmer, Karlene Wyman and Jason Blada. Absent: None. Also present: Superintendent Jason Kersten and Business Manager Darcy Lamoureux.

Letter of Resignation - Supt. Kersten read a letter of resignation from Charles Werner effective March 25, 2021. Streich moved to accept resignation, seconded by Wyman.

Roll Call Vote: Wyman-yes, Boll-yes, Zimmer-yes, Blada-yes, Streich-yes, Sund-yes, Hunskor-yes. Motion Carried Unanimously (MCU).

Supt. Kersten reported that he is meeting with Westhope to discuss the possibility of sharing Mr. Wible for some of the Phy Ed classes and that Mr. Beaudrie will take over the History classes immediately. He also said there is a Social Studies Student from MSU that will finish her student teaching in April that he will reach out to regarding the possibility of having her be a long-term sub for the remainder of the school year.

ESSER II and ESSER III Dollars Update - Supt. Kersten reported that our ESSER II dollars need to be spent by Sept. 30, 2023 and that our ESSER III dollars were amended so we are only receiving \$188,546.00 instead of the original \$361,078 that he reported at our last meeting. The ESSER III dollars need to be spent by Sept. 30, 2024.

Meeting adjourned at 7:09 am

Darcy Lamoureux, Business Manager

Jeat Hunsky Scott Hunskor, Board President